
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
16 July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents 
 
Due to the small numbers of Year 10 left in school I have decided that all Year 10 students remain at 
home from Monday through to Wednesday. This means that the majority of Year 10 will return to 
school on Thursday 22 and Friday 23 July.  
 
This decision has been taken following discussion with North Yorkshire Public Health to prevent any 
further transmission of the virus. It will also allow the effective delivery of remote education to the 
entire year group across those three days.  
 
Students whose parents are key workers may come into school to be supervised in which case 
please let Miss Ball know by contacting upperschooloffice@ripongrammar.com.  
 
Those students in Year 10 who have not been asked to self-isolate do not need to do so when at 
home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
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